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Governor Update  
 
It was a busy first term for governors - at the first meeting, Mr Andrew Parker was re-elected 
as Chair and Mrs Rachel Havill as Vice-Chair of the Full Governing Board. 
 
The Full Governing Board have met twice and sub committees have had their first meetings. 
At the start of the academic year, Committee Chairs were re-elected and the full committee 
constitution was reviewed to ensure all sub-committees are fully supported. Each committee 
is responsible for reviewing their Terms of Reference and Programme of Works, which were 
carried out in their first meeting; the Programme of Works is available on the school website 
on the governor page and covers all agenda items to be discussed in the current academic 
year. 
 
In the second Full Governor Board Meeting held last term, there were presentations on 
various aspects of school life, including; the organisation of governor visits to each 
department throughout the year; the Headteacher’s Report; an update on how we support 
our Pupil Premium students; and reviewing committee minutes and policies. 
 
After the election held in early October, we are delighted to welcome our new Parent 
Governor, Ms Jo Griffin. Jo is now a member of the Full Governing Board and will sit on the 
Welfare and Wellbeing sub-committee. We would like to give our thanks to all candidates in 
the running for this election. Do keep an eye on ParentMail for future governor opportunities. 
 


